TOWN OF ONEONTA

P.O.Box A, W. Oneonta, NY 13861

Date: 3 July 2018

From: Gale Gilmartin — Water/Sewer Department

Tel: (607) 432-4581
Fax: (607) 432-0418

The Town of Oneonta will be flushing hydrants in the Plains of Parish
development and Morningside Heights and Angel Heights areas next week —
starting July 9",

If your water is discolored, please run it until it is clear.

If there are any questions, please call the Water/Sewer office at 432-4581.



